
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Schuman [mailto:dschuman@farmersagent.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 10:10 PM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: FINRA Regulatory notice 09-25 
 
I am an insurance agent and Registered Rep in Yuma, Arizona.  Before FINRA expands 
its scope, I believe the agency would do better to concentrate its focus on business 
within its current purview.  
 
Respectfully, 
 
David M Schuman, CLU 
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